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         15th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,    
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Prayle will be leaving school at Easter, for a 
period of maternity leave.  I am sure you will all offer her your good wishes and 
prayers as she embarks on this exciting new journey into family life.  
 
We have appointed a replacement teacher, Mr Robinson, who comes to us from 
another Catholic school in Newcastle.  He will be in school meeting the children on 
Wednesday 16th March after which he will be in as part of a phased three-week 
handover with Miss Prayle from 21st March 2022.  We are extremely fortunate that 
his current school have been able to release him early to facilitate this extended 
handover, for the benefit of all of our Year 2 children.  I am sure you will all extend a 
warm welcome to him as he gets to know your children and our school.   
 
As always, we continue to keep all of our families and school community in our 
thoughts and prayers. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
A D Thorpe  

 
Mrs A. D. Thorpe 
Head Teacher 
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